
First Baptist Worship Choir and Orchestra
February 14, 2018

Prayer Requests:
Sawyer Gordon - osteosarcoma in the 
knee/leg - started chemo today

Marie Brooks - Tony - seeking permanent 
placement

Murray Wiliams - recuperating from 
ssurgery

Mike Frederick - son Chris, stomach; 
daughter hospitalized

Rusty Anderson - mother-in-law Jessie 
Corley - severe burns

Margaret Upton - Friends Valerie and 
Jenny with cancer

PPlease submit prayer requests on the pink 
cards on the tables or email to 

marieb@csrachurch.org for inclusion in the 
newsletter.

Color Schedule:
February 18 - Black/Gray/Red
February 25 - Black/Brown/Tan/Turquoise
March 4 - Black/Gray/Yellow
March 11 - Black/Gray/Blue
March 18 - Black/Gray/Green
MMarch 25 - Black/Gray/Pink
April 1 - Black/Pastels
April 8 - Black/Gray/Green (Master’s week)

"Worship: Where God isn't moved by the quality of our voice but 
by the condition of our hearts."

- Chris Tomlin

15th - Ruthanne Tau
18th - Jeanie Glover



Announcements

Worship Flow
February 18, 2018

Hosanna (Praise is Rising)
Welcome

A Mighty Fortress is Our God
Prayer/Offering
TThis Blood
Original Song
Message
I Am Yours
Closing

Important Dates

April 20 - 21 - Dinner Theater 
(Theme TBA)

There are about 4 spots still available for the Planning Center Training on February 
18. Please see Marie ASAP if you wish to take one of these final spots.

If you registered for the Planning Center Training, please come to the fellowship hall 
immediately following Connection Groups on February 18 (one week from this 
Sunday). We will start promptly at 11:00. Please bring whatever devices you use to 
access Planning Center - laptop, tablet, or smartphone. We will get everyone on Wifi 

so you can follow along during the training for that “hands-on” practice.

PPlease place all Christmas books on the upstairs table in the appropriate stack over 
the next couple of weeks so that we can get this sorted and put away.

Please remember to blockout dates and respond to scheduling requests, 
especially if you are on welcome team.
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